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In Lane County, grant-in-aid funding is required to operate our community corrections 

system. Fully funding the cost study will enable greater investment to keep 

communities safe, hold offenders accountable, and provide mental health, drug 

treatment, and other valuable services. 

As we face budget shortfalls like every other county, even a 2% reduction ask from 

our Public Safety Department will result in the loss of 84 jail beds. The state must 

fund their portion. 

 

Warmly, 

Commissioner David Loveall 

Lane County District 2 


